Karen Galbo

From: Arlene Wilbur

Sent: Tuesday, June 28, 2016 11:02 AM
To: Karen Galbo

Subject: Commission meetings

Hi Karen,

There will be no Parks & Rec or Youth Services Commission meetings for the month of July.
Thank you,
Arlene

Arlene Wilbur
Administrative Secretary
East Lyme Parks & Rec
41 Society Road
Niantic, CT 06357
(860)739-5828
(860)691-2409-fax




